Covid Safe Procedures

The benefits of children being outside are great and the risks less that being indoors.
However, they are still there so please follow these guidelines.

1.

9.

Children must wash their hands when they arrive, before eating and before
they leave.

Paper towels are available if children need to cough or sneeze.

If children or any member of the family have a high temperature or cough they
must stay away for 14 days in line with government guidelines. Ruth must be
informed to help with the governments track and trace.

We will no longer be providing drinks or food. If children want drinks and
snacks they must bring their own.

Children and parents must wait outside gate on grass, 2m apart. Staff will let
them in, one at a time.

Bags will be placed along the large log separate from others.

Children will be given a tray where they can place used equipment so we can
clean it after use.

We will be putting table cloths on the tables so they can be cleaned between
sessions.

We will be introducing extra cleaning of handles and hand washing equipment.

10.Hand gel is not recommended for outdoor settings as it is ineffective if hands

are muddy. Therefore hand washing with washing up liquid will be our priority.

11. At the end of the session, please wait outside on the grass to collect your

children. The children will wait in the clearing inside the wood and we will let
them out one at a time.



